
 
 

District Highlights 
Superintendent - Gina A. Potter, Ed.D. 

Week of August 10, 2018 
 
WONDERFUL FIRST WEEK OF SCHOOL  
Staff are commended district wide for doing a wonderful job kicking off the first week of 
school for students this week!  Their hard work was most evident on the first day of 
school when board members, cabinet, Mr. Mata and I visited all 7 schools.  Here are a 
few photos of our school visits on the first day of school. 
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FAMILIES FIRST RESOURCE FAIR - SAT, AUG 11TH @ 10AM 
A special thanks to Veronica Medina, our Student and Family Services Manager for 
coordinating this Saturday’s Families First Resource Fair.  The District anticipates over 
600 students will attend this event which will be held at SYMS auditorium from 
10am-2pm.  Board members and staff are welcome to attend and volunteer. 
 
RESPONSE TO BOARD REQUEST FOR INFORMATION - CHROMEBOOK ORDER 
SPECIFICATIONS & UNIT COST 
During the board meeting on 8-10-18 board members requested information regarding 
the piggyback bid Chromebook order.  Specifically, board members asked for the 
Chromebook specifications, unit cost, model (new or older model) and whether or not 
the Chromebooks would be new or refurbished.  Today I emailed board members the 
staff response to this board request for information. 
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